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Meeting of the TPB
Bus On Shoulders (BOS)
Task Force
October 17, 2012

A TPB task force meeting will be held in the COG Board Room from 10:00 am to
11:45 am on Wednesday, October 17, immediately prior to the monthly TPB
meeting, to discuss the feasibility of expanded Bus On Shoulders (BOS) operation
in the region. TPB staff and representatives of the Virginia Department of
Transportation (VDOT), Maryland State Highway Administration (SHA) and the
Washington Metropolitan Area Transportation Authority (WMATA) will present
on the following topics:

(1) Summary of current and previous BOS experience in the region and elsewhere
and potential issues in regard to its feasibility in this region — TPB Staff

(2) Briefing on the I-66 BOS Pilot Program Evaluation — VDOT
(3) Maryland’s Experience with BOS — MDOT/SHA
(4) Transit Operator’s Perspective on BOS — WMATA

(5) Roundtable Discussion / Q&A

All TPB members, alternates, technical staff and interested members of
the public are cordially invited to attend and participate in this work
session.



